
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
To: Eileen Chen
Cc: Tom Berkins
Subject: Revision of Site Management Plan for RO3136, 6800 Overlake Place, Newark
Date: Wednesday, February 11, 2015 2:30:00 PM

Eileen,
 
Public Storage, the responsible party for case RO3136 has agreed to revise the Site Management
 Plan for capping of the slag and construction of a storage facility.   In order to maintain a buffer
 between the slag and groundwater, no slag will be placed at a depth below the current depth of the
 slag.  The overall grade of the project will be increased by between 6 inches and one foot to
 accommodate placement of slag that will be removed from the northern portion of the site. 
 Therefore, the thickness of slag will be increased but the distance from slag to groundwater will be
 maintained.  We expect to receive a revised Site Management Plan by Tuesday, February 17. 
 
Thank you for your comments and working with us to improve the project.
 
Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
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